South Madison County Fire Protection District P.O. Box 1069 Madison, MS 39130

October 2, 2014

Mr. Shelton Vance Madison County Comptroller P.O. Box 608 Canton, MS 39046

Dear Shelton:

We would like to request payment our available tax dollars in our fund.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Brenda Fuselier Commissioner, South Madison Country Fire Protection District

Shelton Vance

From: Brenda Fuselier
brenda@theannandalegolfclub.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2014 5:02 PM

To: Shelton Vance

Subject: South Madison County Fire District

Attachments: South Madison County Fire Protection District.docx

Shelton,

I have attached a letter requesting the remaining funds being held for the South Madison Fire District. According to your last email we should have a little over \$100,000.00. If you hold out fuel for Oct through January, approximately, \$ 17,000.00, we should have about \$85000.00 available to us.

Give me a call if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Brenda Fuselier